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This Notice of Instruction is to provide your agency with the updated State General Revenue (SGR) Care
Plan Review Procedures and updated Care Plan Protocol Review Form WCFMW 023Rev2. The goal of
the updated Care Plan Review Procedures and Review Form is to ensure all initial assessment care plans
have been reviewed and approved prior to service implementation, regardless of service cost.

This procedure applies to all SGR funded consumer care plans and will be utilized by the ARC to assist in
predicting and controlling cost and quality of care with the goal of quality services provided in the most
cost effective, efficient manner possible. The lead agencies will be responsible for immediate
implementation and completion of the Care Plan Protocol Review Form for newly authorized consumers
requiring SGR funded services beginning September 17, 2007.

The attached procedure Budget003 outlines the steps that have been established by WCFAAA for
completion of the Care Plan Review Protocols and include updated targeted care plan costs. Any
subsequent revisions to the attached procedures will be forwarded to your agency for review and
implementation.

Thank you for your continued commitment to Florida’s elders. Should you require additional
information, please contact Katie Parkinson, WCFAAA Senior Program Manager.

Attachments-
WCFAAA State General Revenue Care Plan Review Procedures PUOP #Budget003
WCFAAA Care Plan Review Protocol Form

This fax transmission is privileged and confidential information. 1t is intended only for the individual(s) named above. If the receiver
of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to intended recipient, BE
ADVISED THAT ANY DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION OR COPYING OF THIS COMMUNICATION IS STRICTLLY
PROHIBITED. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify us by telephone.

A PRIVATE NON-PROFIT CORPORATION FUNDED IN PART BY THE FEDERAL OLDER AMERICANS ACT & STATE
GENERAL REVENUE THROUGH THE DEPARTMENT OF ELDER AFFAIRS.
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